
 

 
January 1, 2023 
 
 
RE:  Continued Service and Support of 3rd Generation PortaCount® Respirator Fit Testers 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Effective immediately, the third generation PortaCount® Respirator Fit Testers (models 8030, 8038 and 8038-1) 

will no longer be available to purchase. Subject to the availability of parts and components, TSI® will continue to 

provide our customers with the same level of quality service and support on any third generation PortaCount Fit 

Testers. TSI will use commercially reasonable efforts to stock replacement parts for a period of 5 years.    

The fourth generation PortaCount Respirator Fit Testers (models 8040 and 8048) will continue to be available for 

purchase which offers enhanced functionality and features beyond what the third generation PortaCount Fit 

Testers offered.  

If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to discuss with your Regional Sales Representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

TSI Incorporated  

 
 
 


